
 

 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

CUFSD POLICY:  Use of Electronic Devices 

 

 

CUFSD Families, 

 

Student safety and academic success remain our top priorities. As a reminder, students 

are not permitted to use personal electronic devices during instructional hours. This 

policy applies to all cell phones and smartwatches. If students bring these devices to 

school, they must be stored in their bags or lockers during instructional periods.  Any 

violation of these expectations will be addressed according to the District’s Code of 

Conduct.   

 

To help maintain a focused learning environment, we kindly ask that parents and 

guardians refrain from texting their child during the school day. If you need to relay a 

message during your child’s instructional hours, please contact the main office, and our 

staff will assist you in facilitating communication as needed.  

 

Thank you for your partnership and support in maintaining a safe and productive 

learning environment, where our focus remains on the well-being and success of every 

student.   

Best regards,  

 

 
Superintendent of Schools 
Chester Union Free District  
 


